
 

 

 

 
 
South Park Elementary Center is always concerned about the safety of your children. 
One area that has become a growing concern is the student drop off procedures for car 
riders.  It is critical that everyone who is dropping off their children follow these safety 
precautions, rules and procedures.  If everyone abides by these simple rules we will have 
a safer and more efficient drop off. 
 

❖ Have the student ready to exit the vehicle.  Ex.:  have backpack ready and jacket 
or coat on. 

❖ Pull your car all the way up in the circle so that the maximum number of vehicles 
can fit in the drop off circle. 

❖ The student should exit from the vehicle on the ​right side ONLY​ and only when 
your car is in the circle area. 

❖ Do not pass the car in front of you as this also creates a safety hazard. 
❖ Student needs to be in Homeroom by 8:50.  If you are late then the student 

will have to be escorted into school because they will be tardy.  Even if there 
is a long line the student is still considered late if he or she is not in class by 
8:50. 

❖ Please remember the drop area is for dropping off only.  If for any reason you 
need to come into the school with your child, you will have to park in the lot first. 
Please do not get out of your car unless the car is parked in a legal parking space. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
L. Robert Furman 
Principal 
 

 


